
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Happy Homestead Cemetery in South Lake Tahoe will
dedicate its public safety memorial wall on May 19 at 1pm.

·      Truckee High School’s senior fashion show is May 21 at
6pm. Doors open at 5pm.

·      Due to the severity of ground water and water runoff on
the Incline Village Championship Course, the course’s opening
date is now May 26.

·      Douglas County School District board of education is
having a public hearing regarding the 2017-18 budget on May 24
at 5pm at the Airport Training Center in Minden.

·      On May 20, Tahoe Expedition Academy will host a first
responder appreciation barbecue at the Tahoe Vista Recreation
Area. Money raised will benefit C.O.P.S. (Concerns of Police
Survivors) and the National Fallen Firefighters Foundation.
The event is from 10am-3pm.
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